From: PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk [mailto:PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 03 December 2014 22:06
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 14/01762/F

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 10:05 PM on 03 Dec 2014 from Mr John Perriss.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Swalcliffe Park Equestrian Ltd Grange Lane Swalcliffe Banbury OX15 5EX 

	Proposal:
	Use of land at Grange Farm for mixed use comprising part agricultural, part equestrian training and competitions (Use Class D2), formation of new access, extension to existing car park and associated work 

	Case Officer:
	Bob Neville 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr John Perriss

	Email:
	

	Address:
	West Town House, Woodway Road, Sibford Ferris OX15 5RF


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Neighbour

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	We have previously made submissions on previous applications by this business. On reviewing the latest plans and the responses of CDC departmental executives, OCC departments and the two Parish Councils there seems to be a miscomprehension or ignorance of the scale and scope of this application. We have no objection in principle to "the legitimisation" of a business which has operated at Grange Farm for over ten years ,without planning consent, providing a cross country schooling facility and livery yard. Nor do we object to its use for Riding Clubs, The Pony Club and other local equestrians for much needed schooling and pleasure amenities. What continues to cause us great concern is the proposed approval for a business which has greatly increased the size and scope of its business beyond the local rural catchment area and wants to enlarge further. The impact on the roads, environment, landscape and amenity of neighbours seems to be increasingly ignored or not fully comprehended. We endorse many of the comments of Mr and Mrs Vandamme in their report and believe a development of this scale and size should have wider debate, investigation and consideration before approval. The concerns over traffic are particularly well founded and again objectors deserve a more considered and rational answer than OCC have provided to date. SPE has been allowed to develop piecemeal over the last ten years plus with no planning law enforcement by CDC.Cherwell owes its citizens and ultimate paymasters an answer for its previous failure to enforce planning law by considering in more depth the objections and well thought out counter proposals by residents. Until a more detailed response is forthcoming we remain opposed to the application as currently submitted but not opposed to the principle of an equestrian business of appropriate scale on the site. John and Penny Perriss 3.12.14


